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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
Lake Hopatcong Foundation offers online native plant sale 
 
Landing, N.J. (May 15, 2020) – The Lake Hopatcong Foundation will hold their annual 
native plant sale online this year with curbside pickup for safe practices during COVID-
19.  
 
A selection of more than 40 varieties of plants, all native to New Jersey, will be available 
at lhfplants.givesmart.com from 8 a.m., May 15 through 6 p.m., May 21. Pickup will take 
place at scheduled times on Saturday, May 23 at the Lake Hopatcong Foundation 
Environmental & Cultural Center, 125 Landing Road, Landing.   
 
Native plants require fewer resources, less maintenance and cost less money while also 
promoting a healthy ecosystem.  
 
“By choosing native plants in your yard, you are not only helping wildlife, you are 
creating a healthier place for yourself, your family, and your community,” said Lake 
Hopatcong Foundation Communications Director Holly Odgers “You are also making 
choices that are beneficial to the health of Lake Hopatcong, its watershed, and even the 
planet!” 
 
The Lake Hopatcong Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit dedicated to 
protecting the lake environment and enhancing the lake experience by bringing together 
public and private resources to encourage a culture of sustainability and stewardship on 
and around New Jersey’s largest lake, for this and future generations. To learn more, 
visit lakehopatcongfoundation.org. 
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